
 

 

  

PTSA Meeting - February 21 -  8:45 a.m. -  Staff Lounge 

Please join us on Thursday at 8:45 a.m. in the staff lounge to hear 

from our LCUSD school board representative Dan Jeffries about the 

beautiful new campus improvements that are in the works including a 

huge upgrade to the cafeteria space which will be ready in the Fall. We 

will also have Stephen Kalb present the disaster preparedness supplies 

overhaul which was done in the last month. Andrew Kwon, our PTSA 

student President will give us updates about what the group is doing. 

Jinny Dalbeck will also speak about the LCFEF Summer school and 

answer any questions. We will have an LCAP presentation and parent 

feedback is very important. Come and voice your opinions on what the 
District's priorities should be. Mr. Cartnal will be present to report what 

is new and on ongoing at our high school campus. The meeting runs for 

one hour so please join us and receive all of your important updates in 

person. 

  

Webmaster needed: we are in need of a webmaster who is willing to 

take on managing the PTSA  website. We are trying to migrate from 

our existing website to School Pages because the reporting and 

volunteer aspects of it are so much better and more helpful to all of us. 

This job can be done completely from the home/office. We have 

excellent volunteers in place to handle the on line order form and  the 

transition but need a webmaster to take the helm. 

Family Learning Series - February 19 - 6:30 p.m. 

All parents are invited to attend the LCUSD Family Learning Series 

event titled "Emotional Intelligence and College, Career, and Life 

Success?" The talk is by our friend, Paul Kanarek, from CollegeWise 

and will be held on Tuesday, February 19 at 6:30 pm in the LCHS 

Auditorium. Please click here for more information. 
  

Attention AP Students - AP Exam Fee Increase February 22 
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AP Exam Sign-Ups will be February 4 - March 22, 2019. 

Print and complete the AP form under "Academic Planning" and then 

"AP Exam Info and Ordering" under the "Counseling" tab on the school 

website (lchsspartans.net). 

Take completed form in person to Mrs. Hicklin in the counseling office 

before school, after school, lunch and break only - Mrs. Hicklin is not 
available during class time. Only one form per student is needed for all 

exams. 
 
  

·         Fee is $100 per exam February 4 - February 22 
·         Fee increases to $115 from February 25 - March 15 

·         Fee increases to $130 from March 18 - March 22 
 
  

Checks should be made out to LCHS-AP Exams. Combine the cost 

of all tests per student on to one check if possible. Similarly, only write 
one check for multiple students in the same family, if possible. If 

paying cash, please have exact change. 
 
  

Please note that absolutely no late signs ups will be taken or 
refunds given after March 22, 2019. 

Tests will take place from May 6 through May 17. 

Booster Blingo BINGO - February 23 

Spartan Boosters Club cordially invites you to a fun evening of Blingo 

BINGO benefitting the students and programs at LCHS 7/8 and 9-

12.  The event will be held on Saturday February 23 at 6:00 p.m. at 

the La Cañada Thursday Club.  Tickets are $100 per person online, with 

dinner, drinks and BINGO included.  Please click here to purchase 

tickets now or go to www.lchsboosters.org and click on 

EVENTs.  Families who join Boosters between now and February 9th at 

the $350 level or above will receive two free Blingo BINGO tickets.  We 

hope to see you there! 

Les Tupper Award Nominations Due - February 25 

LCF residents and LCF organizations are invited to nominate candidates 

for this year's prestigious Les Tupper Awards. Nominations are due 

February 25 (submitted online, emailed or postmarked by that date). 

There will be no exceptions.  
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Criteria for nominees require both long-term and broad-based 

involvement in service to LCF. Areas of service recognized are service 

to: education, youth activities, cultural pursuits, religious, business 

community and civic or social services. Qualifications should include 

demonstrated leadership qualities and service that brings positive 

recognition to our community. 
 
  

Nomination forms and detailed criteria are available on line at 

www.lcfcc.net . Nomination forms may be: 1. completed/submitted 

online; 2. downloaded/mailed to LCF Coordinating Council, P.O. Box 
264, LCF, 91012; or, 3. downloaded/ emailed to 

LesTupper@lcfcc.net.  Beginning January 23, nomination forms are also 

available at the LCF: City Hall, the Chamber of Commerce office and 

LCF high schools. If you have additional questions, 

email  LesTupper@lcfcc.net . 

Pep Squad  Tryout Packet Due  - February 28 

Pep Squad tryouts are coming for current 8th-11th graders. Pep Squad 

tryouts workshops for V/JV Songs, Flags, and V/JV Cheer will be held 

Monday, March 4th - Thursday March 14th in the MPR and South Gym 

at LCHS.  The Tryouts date is March 15th in the MPR and the South 

Gym. The Pep Squad tryout packet is to due Thursday, February 28th 

to Assistant  Principal Kalb's office, you can also pick up the packet in 

her office. 
   

Any questions please contact the Pep Squad Advisor, Ms. Sarah 

Henriod at shenriod@lcusd.net  

LCHS 7-12 Servathon - March 2 

  

Come and show your Spartan pride at the annual Servathon! Spend a 

fun and rewarding morning with friends while we work together to 

spruce up our campus and make it shine! 

All parents and students are invited to sign up to help. 

  

When:  Saturday, March 2 - 8:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. 

Where:  LCHS Campus, park in the main lot 
  

Donuts, drinks and pizza will be served! You will have a chance to win 

great raffle prizes! 
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Earn service hours (or help just because you care)! Enjoy a cleaner, 

fresher looking campus! 

Click here to sign up to help. Click here for a flyer. 

  

For questions please contact Jill Chapman at 

jillgchapman99@gmail.com or Christine Chant at 
christinehant5@gmail.com. 

LCHS PTSA 2019-2020 Executive Board Slate 

Below please find the proposed slate for the 2019-2020 PTSA Executive 

Board. We will be voting on the board at our March meeting. 

 

  

President - Tamar Tujian** 

1st VP Programs - Frances Delgatty and Sharon Grey  

2nd VP Ways and Means - Suzanne Jensen**  

3rd VP Volunteers - Doreen Aitelli**  

4th VP Communications -  

5th VP Hospitality - Mona Massabki & Lamia Bolotin  
6th VP Membership - Lisa Henderson and Ellen Portantino  

Treasurer - Kelly Armaly**  

Auditor - Catherine Rayer  

Financial Secretary - Doris Lee**  

Recording Secretary - Billie Melillo**  

Historian - Cheryl Trowbridge**  

Parliamentarian - Lisa Dick** 
 
  

** Denotes returning in the position 

 Athletic Clearance for 2019-2020 Beginning May 1 

Athletic Clearance for 2019-20 School Year Teams will open on May 

1st. Athletic clearance is required for tryouts.  Make your doctor 

appointments now for Physicals.  DOWNLOAD PHYSICAL FORM HERE 
 
  

Tryouts will take place in summer prior to the start of the next school 

year, most immediately after the school year ends, some will be the 

week of school Registration. The detailed schedule for tryouts for 2019-

20 school year high school teams will be sent out in March.  If you have 

any questions contact the Athletic Director, D.R. Moreland, at 

dmoreland@lcusd.net 
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